
From: Allen, Meredith
Sent: 10/15/2012 11:35:08 AM
To: 'cjs@cpuc.ca.gov' (cjs@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (70=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIP1ENTS/CN=BKC7):

'dmk@cpuc.ca.gov' (dmk@cpuc.ca.gov); Redacted
Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: PG&E's 2011 Corporate Responsibility and Sustainability Report: Updated Link

Commissioner Sandoval,

PG&E’s 2011 Corporate Responsibility and Sustainability Report is available at the updated link below. I 
apologize for the problems with the link sent previously.

Please let me know if you would like a hard copy of the report or additional information.

Thank you,

Meredith

www.pgecorp.com/sustainability
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